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Congratulations to the Warrior softball team on winning 
the FHSAA Class 2A State Championship! The team 
finished the season with an outstanding 30-1 record. At 
the end of the regular season, the road to the final four 
championship started with the district tournament. The
Warriors won the 2A District 11 Championship on May 
1st with a 10 – 0 victory over Cardinal Mooney from 
Sarasota. Next, the team participated in the 2A Region 
3 Tournament. With mercy rule victories over CCC 
and Tampa Catholic, the Warriors won the Region 3 
Tournament on May 15th with a 6-0 victory over Bishop 
Verot from Fort Myers to advance to the Final Four State
Championship. In the semifinal game on May 20th 
against Trinity Catholic of Ocala, the Warriors mounted a 
come from behind victory with a 6-5 win to advance to 
the championship game. In the championship game on 
May 21st, the Warriors faced North Bay Haven Academy

from Panama City. The team jumped out to an early lead 
and held on to win 6-4 to secure the program’s third 
FHSAA state championship in four years. The team’s 
exceptional season earned them a No. 2 ranking in the 
state and a No. 12 ranking in the nation! The Warriors are 
led by Head Coach, Amy Smith (CCHS alum in the Class 
of 2017), who was recognized as the FACA 2A District 
14 Coach of the Year. On the field, the players looked to 
senior, Morgen Talley, to lead the team to a remarkable 
season with Morgen being chosen as the FACA 2A 
District 14 Player of the Year. The team demonstrated 
discipline, determination, and excellence throughout
the season and are known throughout the state for their 
integrity, sportsmanship, and their faith in Christ. CCHS 
is proud of the coaches and players and look forward to 
displaying their state championship banner in the new 
Warrior Softball Complex. #WeAreWarriors

CCHS SOFTBALL TEAM 
WINS FHSAA 2A STATE CHAMPIONSHIP



USED UNIFORM SALE 
ACCEPTING DONATIONS 
The Used Uniform Sale will take place on June 10th, 2025 from 
10:00 AM - 2:00 PM in the church lobby. If any CCHS student would 
like to donate gently used uniforms to the sale, they may drop  the 
items off at the front office. All proceeds will go to supporting the 
CCHS American Sign Language Department. 
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A NEW UNIFORM SHIRT HAS BEEN ADDED 
TO THE WARRIOR WEAR HOUSE!

NEW
PRODUCT

NEW UNIFORM SHIRT OPTION

Sport-tek UV Micropique Polo
Color Options: Red, White, Navy & Dark Grey

LOOKING TO ADD TO YOUR UNIFORM OPTIONS?
CHECK OUT THE NEW AFFORDABLE DRI-FIT POLO, AVAILABLE NOW IN THE UNIFORM STORE!

SPECIAL INTRODUCTORY 
PRICE UNTIL JANUARY 31: PRICES INCREASE TO ADULT: $32 / YOUTH: $30

AFTER JANUARY 31

ADULT: $30  YOUTH: $28

AxCelMark Corportion | 512-845-3730 | cstewart@axcelmark.com

https://www.companycasuals.com/CAVH3

TO ORDER:

Men’s 
ST740

Ladies
LST740

Youth 
YST740

Dri-�t option 
now available 
in youth sizes!

GRADUATION CEREMONY 
FOR THE CLASS OF 2025

CCHS’s annual commencement ceremony will be held on Sunday, May 25th, at 5:00 PM in the Worship Center. 
The ceremony will feature the presentation of diplomas, addresses from the Valedictorian and Salutatorian, and 
the recognition of senior award recipients. Seating is limited. For those unable to attend, the ceremony will be 
livestreamed at https://cchs.online.church. CCHS is excited to celebrate the Class of 2025!

SUMMER 
BIBLE STUDIES 
The Spiritual Formation 
Department will be hosting bible 
studies throughout the summer. 
They will meet in the Student 
Center most Mondays for lunch 
from 11:30-1:00 starting on 
Monday, June 9th. All CCHS 
students are invited to attend. 
Please email spiritualformation@
cchs.us with any questions.  

https://cchs.online.church/


CCHS students exemplified servant leadership through 
a meaningful partnership with Eisenhower Elementary 
School during the 2024–2025 academic year. A total 
of 56 students from CCHS volunteered at the elementary 
school providing 1,711 hours of academic support 
and mentorship to kindergarten through fifth-grade 
students. 

Each Tuesday and Thursday afternoon, CCHS students 
dedicated their time to tutoring and mentoring, offering 
guidance in subjects such as reading, writing, and 
mathematics. Beyond academics, the goal was to reflect 
the love of Christ through consistent service and positive 
relationships. 

In addition to weekly mentoring, CCHS students and staff 
organized and led a Field Day for over 700 Eisenhower 
students. The Field Day included a dunk tank, water 
balloon toss, various relay games, and other fun activities 
for the students to participate in. 

CCHS also partnered with Eisenhower in other 
community-building events, including Eisenhower’s 
Christmas Breakfast, Student Volunteer Night during a 
CCHS home basketball game, and Eisenhower Family 
Night during a CCHS home football game. 

CCHS is proud of the student volunteers and looks 
forward to continuing the relationship with Eisenhower 
Elementary School in the years ahead. 

EISENHOWER VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 



Stay up-to-date on the latest news from the CCHS College Counseling Department by reading the 
College Connection Newsletter. This week, there is important information on events including:  

• Application Kickstart for Rising Seniors 
• Letter of Recommendation Survey for Rising Seniors 
• Final Reminders for Seniors CO L L E G E

CO N N E C T I O N
N E W S L E T T E R

COLLEGE CONNECTION CORNER

CLICK TO READ THE

SPRING MUSICAL AWARDS 
The 2025 CCHS Musical, Anastasia, was evaluated 
by professional judges from the Straz Center for the 
Performing Arts as part of the Broadway Stars of the 
Future program. The musical was evaluated in many 
categories including acting, singing, set design, 
and orchestra. Each evaluated category receives a 
numerical score from the judges and the categories 
that score particularly high are eligible to earn a 
nomination for various awards. CCHS’s presentation 
of Anastasia nearly earned a perfect overall score and 
additionally received five award nominations.

Congratulations to all of the students and teachers 
who participated in the outstanding production.  

Outstanding Musical – 2025 CCHS Spring Musical, 
Anastasia 

Outstanding Direction of a Musical – Ms. Gracie Pitt 

Outstanding Lead Performer – Rohan Blum 

Outstanding Lead Performer – Caleb Brown 

Outstanding Lead Performer – Brooke Henderson 
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